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CRESWICK PTA 
 

The Creswick PTA have some great projects planned and, of course, the 

main event is the upcoming Summer Fair on 8th July.  We would like to have 

a parent volunteer from each class to act as a class representative.  This 

would include attending a couple of meetings a year which generally only 

last an hour and are held at the school as well as to help out at all events. 

 

At the moment we have 4 people who are permanently on the PTA and 2 

more who have volunteered to help at the Summer Fete.  In order for this 

event to go ahead we need at least another 10 more people to help on the 

day.  The children benefit from the enjoyment of having an event like this 

held at their school but also from the money raised. 

 

If you are interested in being your child’s class representative please let 

the office know or e-mail Celia Casimiro cecasimiro@hotmail.com or  

carol_jager@yahoo.co.uk 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT 

MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM 2017 
The cost for the school milk from September—December is £18.25. 
Payment can be made via the school gateway or cheque or cash to 

the office. Your child is entitled to free milk if they are 4 for the 
whole of the term or if you receive benefit related free school meals.  
This must be ordered with the school office.  Deadline Monday 10th July 2017 



 

   

 

 PARENT TEACHER CONSULTATIONS 
 

The dates for this term’s Parent Teacher  

Consultations are 21st and 22nd June.  . 

The classes who are having Parent’s Teacher  

Consultants are Years 1,2,3 (Violet) 4,5,6 

Don’t forget to bring 

in your NSPCC  

sponsorship money 

for the recent  

obstacle course 

event.  

This is a reminder to those of you who pay for school dinners.  The cost is £2.30 per day / £11.50 per 
week.  Monies can be paid via the school gateway or by cash/cheque to the school office (cheques 

to Herts Catering). 

Please note that we are unable to give your child a school lunch if their accounts are in arrears, and 
we will ask you to bring in a packed lunch from home until the accounts are cleared.   

Any debts outstanding by next Monday will be referred to Herts County Council for their collection. 

 If you require an up to date balance, this can be checked via the school gateway or you can give the 
office a call and we will let you know how much is outstanding. 

Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. 

Both Reception classes 
will be taking part in 
the Sports Day on 

Monday 26th June in 
the morning. 

GOSLING SPORTS 
On Wednesday of this week a group of Years 3-6 went to the annual Gosling Athlet-
ics event at Gosling Sports Park. A big well done to all children that took part in the 
many activities including running, throwing, jumping etc.  A special mention goes to 

Joel in Year 5 who won gold in the Long Jump. 
Congratulations to all 


